









General Offices: Grand Island, Nebraska February 5, 1959

Mr. S. R. Morss RFD #3, Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for your accurate report of our special program for the National Radio Club on the air during the morning of February 2, 1959. The report from you and the other members of your club have been most welcome to us.

So far the letters received have been quite scattered, mostly from the East, but we hope to have more as time permits. At any rate we were happy to cooperate with the National Radio Club in this venture and we sincerely hope that you will continue to have great success and enjoyment from your DX'ers hobby.

Your request for the seed catalog has been given to the Henry Field Seed Company and they will send you a copy separately.

Thank you again.

Yours truly, Radio Station KFNF

by F.F. Cherny, Chief Engineer





